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Headteacher:Mrs L Emmett   Be inspired. Be excellent. Succeed. 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our continued drive to improve standards here at All Saints, and to make sure we continue to 
improve our community in our aim to become the outstanding school that Dukinfield deserves, we will be 
launching our 'All Saints blue line' . This will be an actual blue line over which we will expect students to be 
ready in all aspects, to learn and progress at our school. Once they arrive at school and cross the line then 
we will want them to be ready to be inspired, be excellent and succeed. 
 
In essence, this will be a thorough check of all students’ uniform at the school gate, every morning. Senior 
leaders and pastoral staff will be on the line, and they will give students 24 hours to rectify uniform issues. 
Where this has not happened and there has not been a valid reason, then we will impose a further 
sanction. 
 
As usual, we would like to thank you for all of your ongoing support with these matters. It allows our All 
Saints family to be continuously successful  
 

 
Yours 
 

Mr A Diamond 
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